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IN THIS ISSUE: Provider Portal Downtime Postponed

ALL NETWORK PROVIDERS

Provider Portal Downtime Postponed

Vaya Health has postponed the Provider Portal downtime previously scheduled for 9 p.m. tonight
through 4 a.m. Saturday, July 27, 2024. Users may continue to access the portal during this time.

We will announce a new date for scheduled system maintenance in a future Provider
Communication Bulletin.

 
Why did I receive this email? Vaya Health requires network providers to subscribe to our Provider

Communication Bulletin. For more information, reference our Provider Operations Manual. 
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